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The Board of Management met on March 20, 2023. 

The Principal gave an overview of how the value of stillness is supported and promoted in the school 

using the Pause, Meditation periods, and resources to support teachers and staff development. 

The Treasurer presented the financial forecast for the current year and reported that the financial 

forecast for the current year was in line with the budget. 

The Board reviewed and approved the Child Safe Guarding Statement  

The Board also discussed developing a school 5-year plan, building development and communication 

strategies.  

 

 


